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November 5, 2021 

Dear Potrero Families, 

Our students have adjusted well to returning to school after so many months of being at 
home. They are happy to make new friends and learn new things every day. 

Effective Monday, November 8, all TK, Kindergarten and first grade students will now be 
entering and exiting school through Gate #3, which is on Hill Drive, in the front of our school. 
We will no longer use Gate #7. Additionally, all third grade students will enter and exit from 
Gate #4 on Hill Drive. As always, older siblings may join their younger siblings at the younger 
sibling’s gate. 

Our Parent-Teacher Conferences are scheduled during the week of November 15 through 19. 
Evening conferences will be held on Thursday, November 18. Please respond to your 
teacher’s appointment request. Report cards will be given to parents at this time. 

Our November Student of the Month Assembly will be held on Friday, November 19. 
Unfortunately, we are unable to have parents on campus for this event. 

Our Reading Incentive Program is very successful this year. Students have already read 4,435 
books! That is an amazing feat and I am very proud of our students for working so hard to 
meet and exceed their reading goals.  We will recognize the students who have met their 
goals during our grade level morning assemblies. They will receive a very special treat-Movie 
Day! 

Potrero Heights is a high-performing school and will continue to work towards achieving 
academic excellence. Thank you, Potrero Families,  for following our guidelines for the safety 
of our staff and students. Thank you to all of our dedicated teachers and support staff! I 
encourage you all to use this time together with your wonderful children to be thankful for all 
that they have. Read with your children and enjoy the holiday. There is much to be grateful 
for.  

Please be reminded that there is no school on November 11 and 12 in honor of our veterans 
and during the week of November 22-26, 2021. I wish you all a safe and happy Thanksgiving 
Holiday! 

Sincerely,  
Mrs. Atoyan, Principal 
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